
 
 

Administration’s Proposal for Affordable, Accessible, and 
Flexible Health Coverage 

 
In his State of the Union Address, President Bush will announce proposals to 
make health insurance available and affordable for more Americans. The new 

standard deduction for health insurance will make the tax system more 
progressive, with the benefits concentrated on low- and middle-income 

Americans, and will increase the number of people with health insurance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Taxes as a percent of income would fall for the first four quintiles – the bottom 80 
percent of the population.  
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The New Standard Deduction for Health Insurance Makes the Tax Code 
More Progressive

Source:  U.S. Department of the Treasury, Off ice of Tax Analysis.

Note:  Quintiles begin at:  2nd $13,310; 3rd $28,507 ; 4th $50,448; 5th $87,758; top 
10% $128,676; top 5% $177,816; top 1% $432,275.


